
 

 

 

2023 PREVENTIVE CARE CAMPAIGN: GET STARTED 

The Preventive Care Campaign encourages WSP USA employees to visit their doctor and 
complete an annual wellness exam. It's important to stay up to date with your health care so 
you can live well. Learn more about the program below. 

 

What's the reason for this campaign? 

The Preventive Care Campaign is a voluntary initiative that supports our organizational 
efforts to help you live well. An annual wellness exam is a valuable piece of your health care 
routine so you can detect risks and prevent future health problems.  

 

Who is eligible to participate? 

All WSP USA employees are eligible to participate - including those who are enrolled in a WSP 
medical plan with Aetna and those who have health insurance outside of WSP. The campaign 
is not offered to spouses or dependents. 

WSP is committed to supporting all employees to ensure everyone receives the care they 
need. Good well-being is its own reward, but a little extra support goes a long way.  

 

When does the campaign take place? 

The campaign is open until November 30, 2023. The final day to submit your physician 
verification form is November 30, 2023. Winners will be contacted in December and prizes will 
be awarded in January. 

 
 
 

 

 

 
Questions? Contact Wellness@wsp.com  
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